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Supporting Our Officers 
 
  
In response to the recent string of slain officers throughout the country,  
Alpena City employees joined together Friday to support their coworkers, as 
well as all law enforcement agencies, by wearing blue.  During a time when 
so many agencies have suffered losses, it is important to let our “Boys in 
Blue” know how important they are to our community.   
 
This small gesture of wearing blue was initiated in Wichita Falls, Texas after 
a local officer was shot and killed.  It is an effort to show appreciation for the 
sacrifices officers make every day.  It’s about showing the men and women 
who serve, that we honor and support them.  
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